
Grades 3-5 Family Community 

Service Project 
 

December 1st after pick-up 
 

Meet us after pickup on Wednesday, December 1st as we join in the excitement of 

Crossroad’s season of giving 

 

Kids and parents will have the opportunity to work together to create ‘Welcome Baby’ kits for 

the Family Place and write holiday cards to residents of Hanover Terrace. 

 

 

 

The Family Place is in need of infant kits for local community members 

• CAPA will supply items for the infant kits.   

• Parents and kids will work together to create kits for new parents to take home. 

• If families would like to make additional donations, items needed include new or 

gently used baby blankets, knit hats, stuffies, and books as well as bibs, diapers, 

ointment, wipes, and burp cloths.  

 

  

The Family Place delivers comprehensive programs 

designed to strengthen positive relationships, teach 

essential skills, and promote enduring healthy 

growth for families with young children in the 

Upper Valley and surrounding communities. 

 

We would like to send warm greetings to residents 

of the Hanover Terrace who are separated from 

family during the holiday season.   

Kids and parents will be able to write cheerful 

notes to brighten a resident’s day! 


